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Universal Periodic Review of Bangladesh, 14 May 2018
Intervention by the delegation of Estonia
Estonia warmly welcomes the delegation of Bangladesh to its third UPR. We thank Bangladesh for its national report and for the additional information provided today. 
Estonia welcomes the additional financing to the National Human Rights Commission to enhance their work on promoting and protecting human rights. Estonia commends Bangladesh for its continuing efforts in keeping their borders open and protecting refugees who were fleeing discrimination, persecution and violence in Myanmar. We call upon all countries in the region to show solidarity through their actions. Last year and this year, Estonia donated 50,000 euros to the UNHCR and also contributed to the International Humanitarian Partnership (IHP) mission in Bangladesh with medical (administrative work) and technical officers to alleviate the humanitarian needs of the nearly one million Myanmar refugees in Bangladesh. 

We recommend to the Government of Bangladesh to: 

- ensure legal and constitutional protection of indigenous and religious minorities, and facilitate the reporting of violations of their rights;
- eliminate early marriages and ensure education on sexual and reproductive health and rights for adolescents;
- take effective measures to ensure freedom of expression and end all assaults on journalists and human rights defenders as well as ensure that the proposed Digital Security Act is in line with international standards;
- decriminalize defamation and include it in the Civil Code in accordance with international standards, and take steps to create an independent broadcast licensing authority.
We wish the delegation of Bangladesh a successful review meeting.
Thank you!

